
 

May 15, 2019 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET # 2  
 

TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Ehab Azab, Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Set #2 - Contract C19010 – Cerone Division Emergency Generator Replacement  

Q2. When is our response to the RFQ due?  We could not locate reference to that in the RFQ.  

A2.  Please refer to Section C “Submittal Location and Deadline” page #3 of the Request for Pre-

qualification of Bidders that states “Bidders may submit pre-qualification packages during 

regular working hours on any day that the offices of VTA are open. The SOQ package must 

be submitted on or before the bid opening date as detailed in the IFB”.  

 The IFB is tentatively planned for advertisement by the last week of May, with the Bid 

Opening date tentatively planned to be on or before the end of June 2019. Prospective 

Bidders who downloaded the Request for Pre-qualification of Bidders will be notified by 

VTA via email once the IFB is advertised. 

Q3. Our firm has been prequalified on a number of project including the recent Traction Power 

Substation and we were the primary electrical on the BART / VTA Extension a project in 

excess of $ 50 Million.   Is it possible for us to just submit the Validation of Previous Pre-

qualification? 

A3. Unfortunately, the projects that you refer to occurred more than one year ago and our record 

shows that you have not submitted any pre-qualification submittal for the past year.  

Therefore, your firm must submit a new pre-qualification package for this Project. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (408)321-5835. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ehab Azab 

Construction Contracts Administrator 


